
‭October 2nd, 2024‬
‭Dear Parents and Guardians,‬

‭Allamuchy Township School District is excited to announce that New Jersey Children‬
‭Assault Protection (NJ CAP) will be presenting workshops to our students about Bullying‬
‭Prevention. This was a board of education approved program that will empower our students to‬
‭be “Safe, Strong and Free”. This was a grant funded program through the state that was applied‬
‭for back in May. All of our students will be receiving this information.‬

‭The workshops will teach our students to stand up for themselves and others, understand‬
‭why bullying happens, recognize the consequences of bullying and how to prevent it from‬
‭occurring. All information will be presented in an age appropriate discussion with trained‬
‭professionals.‬

‭Workshops will begin October 22, 2024. Kindergarten through 5th grade will have two‬
‭workshops presented over two days that will last approximately 90 minutes. Middle School‬
‭workshops will be two days, lasting 40 minutes.  The schedule may change if there are any‬
‭conflicts, but as of now:‬

‭Kindergarten/Mr. Poff’s Class: 10/22 & 10/23‬
‭Second Grade/Mrs. Muhlenbruch’s class: 10/24 & 10/25‬
‭Mrs. Thomas HR/Mrs. Aussems HR/ Mrs. Stokes HR: 10/28 & 10/29‬
‭Mrs. Saalfield HR/ Mrs. Laughlin HR/ Ms. Wengrin HR: 10/30 & 11/1‬
‭Middle School: 11/13 & 11/14‬

‭We invite our parents to attend their parent workshop on October 17th, 2024 at 6pm. This‬
‭will be held virtually via Zoom.‬‭Meeting id: 821 5749‬‭4437 and Passcode: 113014‬‭. The‬
‭presenters will be able to answer questions or concerns that you may have.‬

‭Thank you,‬
‭Julie Profito and Megan Schmidt‬


